
   

www.firetide.com 
16795 Lark Avenue, Los Gatos, CA 95032, Tel: 408-399-7771, Fax: 408-317-1777 

 

January 12, 2008 

 
 
Reviewing Engineer 

MET Laboratories, Inc. 

914 W. Patapsco Ave. 

Baltimore, MD 21230 

 

 

Re:  CONFIDENTIALITY REQUEST FOR HOTCLIENT 2100 

  FCC ID #  REP-2100-1 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

This letter serves as an official request for confidentiality under FCC Rule Sections 0.457 & 0.459.  We have 

requested that the schematic diagrams, parts list/bill of materials (BOM), and block diagram required to 

be submitted with this application be withheld from public review.  The documents are company 

proprietary information and should not be distributed to the public or posted on the FCC’s OET website. 

 

Please contact me if there is any information you may need. 

 

 
 

Paul Richards 
Director of Hardware Engineering  
Firetide Inc. 
16795 Lark Ave.  Suite 200 
Los Gatos, CA   95032 
 
 

 


